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13 January 2015
Dear Headteacher,
Re: Changes to Educational Psychology Team service delivery
As you will be aware, the Children and Families Bill became law in September 2014. This necessitates a phased transition to Education, Health and Care Plans (EHCP) for all children who currently have statements of SEN. I am writing to let you know how this will affect your relationship with the Educational Psychology Team (EPT).

A requirement of EHCPs is that Local Authority support identified in EHCPs (from services such as the EPT) must be specific and measurable. Over time this will affect the way in which EPT time is allocated, so that support is directed to the most vulnerable children in the Local Authority. The implication of this is that there will be a gradual reduction in the core (free) time available to schools, but an increase in time allocated to individual students with EHCPs.
Last year, in order to support you with this transition, we brought forward our planning cycle so that we could let you know in good time how many core (free) sessions you might expect to receive for the forthcoming academic year. In addition, we produced an audit tool to help you to predict your likely time requirements from the EP team over this period and purchase these sessions in advance
This was very successful and enabled us to provide the required additional sessions to all schools who requested them within the timescale. On this basis, we plan to continue with this model, and urge you to discuss with your Senco and EP whether or not you will require additional sessions from the EPT for the academic year 2015 - 16. We enclose an updated costing document and audit tool to support you in this process.

To enable us to service any requests for additional time and expressed preferences we would be grateful if you could complete the attached booking form and return it to us by 27th March 2015.
Yours Sincerely
Ruth Dennis & Linda Chavasse, Principal Educational Psychologists
Enc
Audit tool and booking form


EPT Costing Document 2015 - 16
Time allocation 2015 - 16
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